
!
! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! Sept. 27th, 2021!

Dear Parents and Guardians, !
This year  the Foundation Skills Assessment (FSA) will be administered to all Grade 4 
and Grade 7 students between October 4th  - November 12th, 2021. !
There are a number of components to the assessment, and the students will be 
completing the FSA’s online and in class on the following dates:  !
   !!
While absences are inevitable, I would appreciate it if the students could be present on 
these days. !
We are preparing for the FSA in class: however, if your child would like to practice some 
more at home, they can do so on this website. !
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/administration/program-
management/assessment/foundation-skills-assessment/fsa-samples 
They need to click English Samples for Grade 7.  I will be posting the same link on 
Google classroom. !
If you have any questions regarding the FSA, please let me know. !
Kind regards, 
Ms. Tabuenca  !
!
!

!

  ONLINE     INCLASS 
Oct. 13 and 15         Oct. 14 and 21

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/administration/program-management/assessment/foundation-skills-assessment/fsa-samples

